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The directors present their report on Stockton Bowling Club Co-op Ltd for the financial year ended 30 June 2024. 

General information  

Information on directors   

The names of each person who has been a director during the year and to the date of this report are: 
Mrs Raelene Darwin Chair 

Mr John McCartney Director 

Mr Peter Quinn Director 

Mr Peter Walsh Director - Resigned on 27 February 2024 

Mr Paul Darr Director - Resigned on 27 February 2024 

Mr Mick Rowan Director - Appointed on 27 February 2024 

Mr Mitchell Hancock Director 

Directors have been in office since the start of the financial year to the date of this report unless otherwise stated. 

Principal activities   

The principal activity of Stockton Bowling Club Co-op Ltd during the financial year was the operation of a licensed Club with 
the aim to be considered the venue of choice, for social and bowls activities for members and guests, for Stockton and its 
adjacent suburban areas and being recognised as the 'Social Hub' of Stockton by a wide ranging age demographic. 

No significant changes in the nature of the Club's activity occurred during the financial year. 

Review of operations   

The profit of the Club after providing for income tax amounted to $88,226 (2023: loss of $70,040). 

Core and non-core property  

Pursuant to Section 41E(5) of the Registered Clubs Act 1976 (NSW) for the financial year ended 30 June 2024, the following 
land and buildings are considered to be core and non-core property: 

Core  - The Clubhouse and Greens at Mitchell Street, Stockton 2295 
Non-Core - nil 

Events after the reporting date   

No matters or circumstances have arisen since the end of the financial year which significantly affected or may significantly 
affect the operations of the Club, the results of those operations or the state of affairs of the Club in future financial years. 












































